
Movie Postponed
Unfortunately,  due  to  weather  and  utilities  outages,  the
screening  of  “9  to  5”  scheduled  for  this  evening  will  be
cancelled. It will be rescheduled for a future date. Watch this
space and our other normal online media for more information as
it comes to light. Right now we believe the fun evening will be
held next Tuesday, March 25, 2025.

https://johnson.wyodems.net/2025/movie-postponed/

